

Dereham Church of England Junior Academy

Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Scott Littlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1BJ

Tel: 01362 693876



Email: office@derehamjunior.dneat.org Web: www.derehamjunior.dneat.org

Year 6 Teaching Arrangements - Changes

Dear Parents and Carers of pupils in Year 6,

I am writing to inform you that Ms Sangani will be leaving after the October half term break, to begin her maternity leave.

We have managed to cover Ms Sangani's maternity leave with existing staff, which is great news, but does mean there will be a few changes as explained below.

These changes will happen AFTER the October half term break:

Bevan Class – Mrs Hook will increase her hours up to 3 days a week (Mon-Wed) and Mrs Gardiner (who will have been teaching in Tabei Class) will teach the remaining 2 days a week (Thurs/Fri)

Malala Class – No changes

Shakespeare Class – No changes

Tabei Class – Mrs Shepperd will work full time as Tabei Class teacher

In addition to this, just a reminder we have a Welcome Meeting at 5pm on Wednesday 10th September where you will hear more about what to expect in Year 6 this year. We look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Scott Headteacher